



CARMEL CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

JOHN PISCITELLA
Principal

March 12, 2020

Good Morning,

Over the past week, there has been a discussion regarding the many field trips that GFMS students are scheduled to take in the spring. Here is a summary of the status of each:

1. Grade 7 Italian Cultural Center (3/10 and 3/17), Westchester – **postponed already (looking for a May reschedule)**
2. NYSSMA NYC, Broadway Show (3/18) – ***postponed (possible reschedule under discussion)***
3. FBLA goes to Wolf Conservatory and Red Rooster in South Salem/Brewster (4/24) – **still on**
4. Grade 8 DC Trip (5/11-5/14) – **In discussion with superintendent and BOE. Final decision expected in 2-3 weeks.**
5. Grade 6 Medieval Times Lyndhurst, NJ (6/18) – **Discussions underway with final decision expected on or before May 6th.**
6. Grade 5 Bronx Zoo, NY (6/19) – **Discussions underway with final decision expected on or before May 6th.**

As we move forward with the discussions, we consider two main factors. First, and most importantly, what is the safety risk to our children? Second, how can we best recover the deposit funds (if applicable) that have already been expended by our school if we decide not to go? We will be updating each trip individually from this point forward should a status change.

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

Sincerely,

John Piscitella
Principal

Cultivating Opportunities

